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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Potential school closures due to industrial action – Wednesday 7 December 2022 
 
It is with regret that I must once again write to you to inform you of potential partial school closures 
due to industrial action next week by a couple of unions – SSTA and NASUWT.  
 
The impact of the strike on our primary, secondary and ASL schools will vary across the city and 
will mean that schools will take their own decisions on what they will be able to deliver depending 
on how many staff will report to work that day. 
 
All our stand-alone nurseries and nursery classes will be open as normal.   
 
Your child’s school will be in direct contact with you to let you know what their bespoke plans are 
for the day – but you should be aware that it will mean that not all children and young people will 
be able to attend school. 
 
I know that this uncertainty is not ideal and will mean that our families will potentially need to make 
alternative arrangements at short notice. 
 
I also want to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support and understanding 
during this difficult, ongoing set of circumstances. 
 
We have also been notified of further action in the new year and will send out how this will affect 
Glasgow before the end of the school term. 
 
We will continue to keep you informed as soon as we have any new information with updates on 
the Council’s communication channels. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
DOUGLAS HUTCHISON 
Executive Director of Education 
 


